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Arts and Culture Commission Meeting Date: July 8th, 2024

To: Commission Members

From: Natalie Draper, Library Director

Approval of Additional Percent for the Arts Funds for Expanded “Dear Northfield” Illustrations.

Action Requested:
The ACC Approves a Request for Additional Percent for the Arts Funds for Expanded “Dear Northfield”
Illustrations.

Summary Report:
Community Development Director, Jake Reilly, proposed that we approach Rocky Casillas to expand upon the
“Dear Northfield” outreach and illustrations he created for the Arte en Accion project, funded through the
Percent for the Arts in 2023. The first set of illustrations focus on challenges facing the Latine community in
Northfield and will be included in the City’s comprehensive plan, which looks ahead to 2045. The second set of
illustrations would focus on aspirations: envisioning a community where the challenges were addressed and
needs met. The attached proposal details the project goals.

Alternative Options:

N/A

Financial Impacts:
$5,602.00

Tentative Timelines:

· August: outreach and interviews with Latine community members

· September: Work on illustrations

· October: Inclusion in Comprehensive Plan draft
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